
HCARES MEETING NOTES 9/9/2000 
 
• Eric Eilers (K9ZX) opened the meeting at 10:15 AM in the EOC at Noblesville. 
• The survey was handed out and filled in by those attending the meeting on what we would like to see 

in the HCARES meetings. 
• The next meeting will be on the first Saturday of the first week in October, October 7th. 
• The Indiana Radio Council will have its next meeting in Noblesville EOC on October 8th at 1:00 PM 

till 4:00 PM 
• Nominations for the club officers will be taken at next month’s HCARES meeting. 
• There was no Treasurer’s Report 
• The nomination for the Larry Fawbush will award will be at the next month’s HCARES meeting. 
• A discussion of the last Field Day occurred. 

• It was suggested that next year we schedule operators. 
• The new HCARES banner was displayed. 
• The HCARES Net this summer has been non-existent.  We need net operators!! 

• We discussed adding announcements on the net 
• Suggested adding a section as to what was covered at the last meeting on the Net. 
• It was suggested that we make the net script shorter. 

• The hole has been dug for the Club Repeater tower in Sheridan. 
• Red Cross – Jason Smith asked about involvement in the disaster next weekend. 
• It was suggested that for the Red Cross food drives coming up shortly, that the maps be improved. 
• The meeting was adjourned at 11:42 AM. 
 
Submitted by  
Ron Sans – WA4EZF  
Secretary 


